CITY OF LA HABRA HEIGHTS

1245 N. Hacienda Road
La Habra Heights, CA 90631
(562) 694-6302
www.lhhcity.org

July 22, 2013

Ivar Ridgeway L e ;
Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board €z, <3 P
320 West Fourth Street, Suite 200 ; ’
Los Angeles CA 90013

Mr. Ridgeway:

I write to provide notice that the City of La Habra Heights intends to complete an
individual Watershed Management Program under the terms of NPDES Permit No. CAS004001,
adopted by Order No. R4-2012-0175 of the Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board.
The City requests a 12-month submittal date for review by the Board of the draft Watershed
Management Program under Part VI.C.4.c.iii.

The City is subject to the San Gabriel River and Impaired Tributaries Metals and
Selenium TMDL for the San Jose Creek and Coyote Creek reaches. The City is thus subject to
the following waste load allocations listed for San Jose Creek for selenium (5 pg/L in dry
weather) and for Coyote Creek for copper (24.71 pg/L x daily storm volume in L in wet
weather), lead (96.99 pg/L x daily storm volume in L in wet weather), and zinc (144.57 pg/L x
daily storm volume in L in wet weather) in Attachment P to the Permit. While developing its
Watershed Management Program, the City will continue to implement its existing control
measures required under this TMDL.

In addition to myself, please copy Dave Nichols, Public Works Manager and Holly
Whatley, City Attorney, on all future correspondence regarding the NPDES Permit and the
City’s Watershed Management Program.

Sincerely,
il 2
City Manager

cc: Dave Nichols, Public Works Director (dnichols@lhhcity.org)
Holly O. Whatley, City Attorney (hwhatley@cllaw.us)
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